Lorraine Reza

L B

From: Jane Doe <domesticviolencesuvivor@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 1:21 PM

To: Senator.leyva@senate.ca.gov

Cc: bakersfield mayor; Christian Clegg; Publiccomment@kerncounty.com; City_Clerk;
City_Council; Melody.gutierrez@latimes.com

Subject: Safe at Home Legislation Needed

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Hon. Leyva,

I am a survivor of domestic violence and would like to ask that your office and the Legislative Women's Caucus
support new legislation to protect victims of domestic violence. The City of Bakersfield violated the privacy of
victims by uploading deeds containing our addresses to the Internet. The city is placing our safety at risk. Please
help us with new legislation to protect survivors. Thank you.

Survivor #7



